
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 15 By Councillor Miller for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 14 December 2017  

   

Question (1) How many complaints and enquiries by month over the last 

12 months have been received regarding vehicles parked in 

the pedestrian-only areas of Castle Street, Grassmarket, 

and Riego Street, where bollards protecting the 

pedestrianised areas are currently awaiting repair? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) How many visits, vehicles logged, and tickets issued have 

there been for the pedestrian-only areas of Castle Street, 

Grassmarket, and Riego Street, broken down by month over 

the last 12 months? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) Are there any additional measures or metrics which City of 

Edinburgh Council asks NSL to report, in order to quantify 

increased patrols where these have been requested and 

agreed? 

Answer (3)  
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